
ADNAMS 

 

Oaks have an ongoing project with Adnams  

Brewery. They have picked Apples, Pears and Tomatoes 

to sell to Adnams. On Tuesday morning Adnams sent a 

lorry, in which our fruit was collected. All the fruit will 

be used in Adnams pubs. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter

Tuesday 12th September 2017  

Willows 

Maths Whizz 

Year 1 have been given their username and 

password to access Maths Whizz, these have gone 

in their book bags. In class we have shown them 

how to login and completed the initial   

assessment. Please can you encourage 

your child to use Maths Whizz at home. 

Reading 

We have given reception children a new reading 

record book, please can you try and read with your 

child every day and record this in their book. You 

are more than welcome to come in and change 

books with your child but please check with us 

which box you need to get them from. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

22nd September – Genes for Jeans 

6th October – Macmillan Coffee Morning, details to 

follow 

19th October – End of Term 

30th October – Return from Half Term 

31st October – Swimming every Tuesday, letters                          

to follow 

 

Genes for Jeans 

We have Genes for Jeans day on Friday the 22nd of 

September, all children can wear jeans with school 

top, and please bring in a £1 donation. 

 

Oaks    

 Our topics this term are Egypt and 

Circulation. 

Spellings are now given out on a Friday and 

will be tested on a Friday. Times table 

Olympics will be tested on a Monday. All 

children have their Maths Whizz login 

details and should aim to complete AT 

LEAST 60 MINUTES a week at home. 

Please read daily with your child. 

Mrs Morton would like to thank the 

children and parents for their lovely gifts 

last term.  

Gung-ho 

Good Luck to every one taking part on Saturday. 

 


